BOX 7127
LITTLE ROCK
ARKANSAS
72205
TELEPHONE
501-664-2525

November 18, 1971

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

I am pleased to veryify your reception of
KALO from 1:11 to 1:15 A.M. on November 14,
1971. At this time, we operate on 1,000 watts
non-directional for the purpose of frequency
measurement. Normally, this station operates
at 500 watts directional after sunset.

It is interesting to note that the frequency
measurement service in Lee's Summitt, Missouri
had a difficult time in reading our signal
that night.

Sincerely,

D.J. Philipps
Chief Engineer
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